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On Tuesday this week we welcomed two PCSOs from West Yorkshire Police into school. They 
delivered a wonderful assembly to the Prep School about their role in the local community 
and how they help others. They also introduced us to Bobby Bear - a furry friend that the 
children can talk to when they feel worried. Bobby Bear is now in Mrs Hallam’s and Miss 
Preston’s office should anyone wish to talk to him. The children had lots of questions to ask 
the PCSOs and certainly learnt a lot about their job. 

Thank you again to West Yorkshire Police for a great assembly! 

 

Mrs Heather Hallam and Miss Jade Preston 

 

 

 


